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My mother is in a wheel chair.  this makes it very difficult for her to get out, 

particularly if she has to wait in long lines.  vote by mail has worked for her and all of 

us for as long as I have been of the age to vote.  Don't make it harder for Oregonians 

to vote!  we have a fair and secure system now.  we don't need to change it. 


